
Pforzheimer Honors College Thesis Deadlines 2019-2020 
 

 

December 2019 presentations: 

 In early September you must schedule a thesis meeting with director Pforzheimer Honors 

College 

 Meet with faculty thesis advisor weekly or bi-weekly throughout the semester 

 10/1 copy of thesis proposal form must be emailed to the faculty thesis advisor and the 

honors college director (if you submitted one last spring please update it and send it 

again) 

 11/15 students submit the completed thesis by email to the faculty thesis advisor and the 

honors college director 

 Students graduating in May may elect to present a poster about their research at the 

Undergraduate Student – Faculty Research Showcase in May 

 Students graduating in December or those who would prefer to give a public oral 

presentation about their research need to schedule a presentation time on a study day, 

12/10 or12/12 

 12/15 12:00pm  Last day to drop off bound Pforzheimer Honors College thesis to the 

Pforzheimer Honors College office, 200 Kessel. 

 

 

May 2020 presentations: 

 In early November you must schedule a thesis meeting with director Pforzheimer Honors 

College 

 11/15 copy of thesis proposal form must be emailed to the faculty thesis advisor and the 

honors college director 

 4/1 students submit draft of the completed thesis by email to the faculty thesis advisor 

and the honors college director 

 4/1 students sign up to present their research at the Undergraduate Student – Faculty 

Research Showcase or select a time to present before an honors audience 

 4/15 students submit the completed thesis by email to the faculty thesis advisor and the 

honors college director 

 5/95 or 5/6  Undergraduate Student – Faculty Research Showcase, Gottesman Room 

 Oral presentations will be scheduled for the study day that is not being used for the 

Undergraduate Student – Faculty Research Showcase 

 5/17 12:00pm  Last day to drop off bound Pforzheimer Honors College thesis to the 

Pforzheimer Honors College office, 200 Kessel. 


